
Lt. Fernando Pimental retires
from  the  Bristol  County
Sheriff’s  Office  after  30
years of service
“Congratulations to Lt. Fernando Pimental on his retirement
from the Sheriff’s Office after 30 years of dedicated service.

From his days behind the wall as a corrections officer to his
time in our public programs team, Freddy has been a friend and
mentor to countless folks in his decades at the BCSO. He led
our Project Lifesaver program and took hundreds of classes and
thousands of students on tours of the jail through the Project
SLAM program.

Two things you can say about Freddy and his time at the BCSO:
No one worked more details at Great Woods, and he always had a
smile on his face and a kind word to say about his friends and
colleagues.

Congrats  Freddy  and  good  luck!”-Bristol  County  Sheriff’s
Office.
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